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From: ContactThePUCO@pucstate.oh.us 
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 2:55 PM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum T3 
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Date: 9/2/2014 O 

O 2 
Re: Marilyn Wall 
816VanNesDr 
Cincinnati, OH 45246 

Docketing Case No.: 14-0841-EL-SSO 

PLEASE FILE OPPOSITION COMMENT UNDER CASE #:14-0841-el-sso Kyger Creek is a terribly 
polluting plant and coal is a very dirty fuel. Please deny AEP's request to continue running Kyger Creek and 
pass costs on to us. Besides being dirty, these coal plants are too expensive to continue running. Built about 60 
years ago, AEP's Kyger Creek and Clifty Creek are at the end of any expected life cycle and should be replaced 
with efficiency and renewables. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t the images appearing are aja 
accura te and complete reproduct ion ©f a c«.se I ' i la 
docunient cltsliverad in the regular course of business . rg<i in i 

Technician Q W V - ^ pate Proceaaed r^p Q g 2SU 

mailto:ContactThePUCO@pucstate.oh.us

